
 
Charity No: 1130350   E: admin@starfishmalawi.com   T: +44 (0) 1580 850 251 W: www.starfishmalawi.com 

 

 

June Edition 

from the Starfish UK & Malawi Teams. 
 

Thank you from all of us at Starfish Malawi. Without your donations and prayers, our work would not 
be possible. We thank God every day for what He is doing in Malawi and here with us in the UK. 

 
This month we would like to share the following stories with you. 

 

 
 

We Have Returned 

 
The UK team have returned safely from another amazing trip to Malawi.  The time there was really 

well spent visiting our projects, linked schools, charity partners and of course the spending time with 
the incredible Malawi staff team. 

 
There will be a full “news extra” about the trip coming out to you in a couple of weeks’ time, but for 

now, to wet your appetite, here are a few highlights. 

• Seeing Hope Clinic in full flow was inspiring. The clinic staff team are doing so well attending 
to over 4000 general outpatients a month.  The clinic is building up a very good reputation in 

the community and surrounding area. 

• The Maternity wing construction is growing at a pace and will soon have floors laid. 

• The four nurseries are making a difference to the children’s early years education and the 
team were impressed by the level of teaching. 

• The welcome that we had in the many schools that we visited was overwhelming. 
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• Bible Explorer is reaching thousands of children a year and we were privileged to watch a 
class in session. It was inspiring. 

In our “news extra” we will include more photos and video clips to give you a real sense of our 
experience this year. 

 

New Posters 
 

We now have a brand-new poster in four different colours that you can use to raise 
awareness of the work of Starfish Malawi. These are downloadable from here or if 

you wish to have a hard copy sent to you, please contact Nikkie on 
admin@starfishmalawi.com 

 
We would like you to use these wherever you can. This could be in your church, in 

your local library, in church newsletters, in local shops, if they give permission, or just 
to email to friends and family. 

 
Colours – Purple, Red & Blue also available  

 

 
Bewl Water Walk 

 
This is happening tomorrow, 17th June. 

It is not too late to register!  
 

We would love to welcome you to this beautiful venue 
in which to walk and raise funds for the work at Glad 

Tidings Orphan Care and Hope Clinic.  
 

Please click here for full information and the entry 
form.  

 
The walk starts between 10.15am and 11.00am. We hope to see you there.  

 

Container Update 
 

The container is well in its way to Mozambique where it is off loaded onto road transport taking it to 
Malawi. 

 
The current position of the ship is off the coast of West Africa. 

 
The container should reach Salima during the end of August or beginning of September. 

 
Click here for more information.  
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